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Dear Friends of the Council: 

  

We want to invite you and your community to join us on November 3rd at 

7:30pm for a powerful interfaith celebration of the courage, wisdom and 

love of the women who have gone before us. 

  

“Bearing the Light: Honoring Our Spiritual Foremothers” marks the 

inauguration of the Women’s Task Force of the Council for a Parliament 

of the World’s Religions. The Women’s Task Force seeks to assure that 

women's voices are heard at the vital nexus of women's issues, religion, 

and spiritual leadership. 

  

“Bearing the Light: Honoring Our Spiritual Foremothers” is free and open 

to the public, and will take place at Rockefeller Chapel, at 5850 South 

Woodlawn Avenue on the campus of the University of Chicago.  It will 

feature the all-women’s African percussion ensemble Diamana Diya, as 

well as classical Indian dance and the soulful sounds of chant and music 

from Baha’i, Christian, Hindu, Jain, Jewish, Muslim, Native American, 

and other spiritual traditions.  You can RSVP at the Facebook event page 

at www.tiny.cc/november3 

  

A free dessert reception, with spirited conversations, will follow. It’s going 

to be a beautiful evening, and we hope you can be there with us on 

November 3 at 7:30pm! 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Anne Benvenuti, Phyllis Curott, Kathe Schaaf 



 

Co-chairs, Women's Task Force of the Council for a Parliament of the 

World's Religions 

 

The Council for a Parliament of the World's Religions 

70 East Lake Street, Suite 205 

Chicago, IL 60601 

  

 
 


